
Since 2004, the National Sexual Violence Resource Center has 

marked the first Tuesday of April as SAAPM Day of Action: a day 

focused on utilizing coordinated, intentional actions to show 

support for survivors of sexual violence.

Someone in your life is likely a survivor of sexual violence, even if 

they have never shared their story. Show support for 

survivors/victims by wearing teal on April 4th! Wearing teal 

signals that you support survivors/victims and are a safe person 

to reach out to for help.

Stay tuned throughout the month of April for a variety of Sexual 

Assault Prevention Month events by Dare to Care, each 

dedicated to supporting survivors, having dialogues about how 

sexual violence affects all in our community and how to prevent 

it.

April 4th is Sexual 
Assault Prevention 
Month Day of Action
Help us end the stigma


